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With regard to SB 1527, we urge you to help solve the perpetual struggle to find sufficient 
funding for State operations by:

*   Eliminating unfairly generous tax breaks for business owners. Oregon taxpayers as a 
whole are burdened to make up for these tax breaks which starve schools
     and underfund state departments and services. This alone will provide $200 million per 
biennium.

*  Do not allow the new tax breaks for business owners passed by Congress to apply to 
Oregon taxes. This alone will provide needed Oregon funding 
   of $400 million per biennium.
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